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GM Care Record 
I continue to attend the GM Care Record clinical reference group and GMIGG on a 
fortnightly basis and I will obviously flag with you any IG/ data protection concerns I 
have.  Further stakeholder and patient engagement is set to take place in the T&G 
area.  In the meantime, if you have any concerns or questions, please do not 
hesitate to contact me. 

A GM Care Record supplementary privacy notice has been developed, which I 
advise you to add to your own privacy notice.  The link is here. 

I have also attached the latest GM Care Record update from the GM Health & Social 
Care Partnership and Health Innovation Manchester. 

8-Briefing-Note-GM

-Care-Record-10_7_2020-FINAL.pdf
 

 

September 30th, 2020 - Deadline for DSPT completion and National Data opt out 
compliance 
Due to the workload demands of the Covid-19 pandemic, the deadlines for both 
completion of the NHS Data Security & Protection Toolkit and National Data opt out 
compliance were postponed.  The extended deadline is September 30th, 2020, which 
is of course now looming again!  I have attached the relevant information relating to 
these two pieces of work and if you require any further information, please do not 
hesitate to contact me.  

https://digital.nhs.uk/services/national-data-opt-out/compliance-with-the-national-
data-opt-out 

https://www.dsptoolkit.nhs.uk/News/74 
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https://digital.nhs.uk/services/national-data-opt-out/compliance-with-the-national-data-opt-out
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COPI Notice 

The Notice served under Regulation 3(4) of the Health Service Control of Patient 
Information Regulations 2002 (the COPI Notice) has mandated data sharing and 
processing for a Covid-19 purpose.  That Notice is set to expire on September 30th, 
2020, although there is talk of it being extended until December 2020.  I will let you 
know as soon as a decision has been made about that. 
 
Information Governance guidance campaign toolkit 
NHSX has published Information Governance guidance on the safe use of mobile 
devices alongside information and examples around how data is supporting the 
COVID-19 response: www.nhsx.nhs.uk/information-governance 
 
RCGP guidance on Video consultations 
The RCGP have released the following guidance on video consultations, which you 
may find useful. 
https://www.england.nhs.uk/coronavirus/wp-
content/uploads/sites/52/2020/03/C0479-principles-of-safe-video-consulting-in-
general-practice-updated-29-may.pdf 
 
Sharing photos guidance 
The MDU have produced the following guidance: 
https://www.themdu.com/guidance-and-advice/latest-updates-and-advice/receiving-
and-storing-patient-images-from-online-consultations 
 
 
 
If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me at 
westpenninelmc@btconnect.com, or mobile 07951 530 417. 
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